
The Baldwin-Whitehall School
District  is  soliciting  bids  to
purchase new or used seven
to  nine  passenger  vans  for
school  transportation.  Used
vans shall be 2018 or newer.
Bids  will  be  received  by
October 23rd, 2023 at 2pm at
the Baldwin-Whitehall  School
District  Administration
Building,  4900  Curry  Road,
Pittsburgh,  PA  15236,  Attn:
Mark  Cherpak.  Inquiries
should  be  directed  to
mcherpak@bwschools.net.


